Dear Mrs. Cozma,
I’m sorry to hear that our products were in a bad condition but it’s because of the Coronavirus our workers are too afraid to come and work so our products were not well made. 
I will be pleased to send you new ones in a very good condition and I would like to offer you a voucher for 50% off your next order.
Cesar Mathéo.

